If this e-mail does not display properly, please view our online version.



May 2019

What's Happening

AGM & PD Symposium

Friday May 24, 2019

Featured Stories

- Free Electronic Copies of NRC Code Documents
- Member Achievements
- ExAC Registration

Volunteer Profile

Bruce McKenzie



"When I was on Council, I met lifelong friends. I was impressed with the amazing diversity of the Council members and how bright and talented they all were." **More...**

Practice Alerts

Last Chance to Register for the AGM + PD Symposium

Join us at our AGM + PD Symposium featuring a keynote presentation from John Patkau. Registration ends May 15, 2019. Don't delay, register here!



CACB Board Nomination

Volunteer for the Canadian Architectural Certification Board (CACB) by submitting a letter of interest and CV by May 31. More...

Member Input | Two Surveys

The U of C and CMHC each have a survey for AAA members to complete. More...

Free Electronic Copies of NRC Code Documents

Free electronic access to national and provincial code documents is now available. More...

Member Achievements

George Berry, Vivian Manasc and James Pitropov have been recently recognized for their work. <u>More...</u>

Professional Development

The latest in Professional Development (PD) news. **More...**

ExAC Registration

Registration for the 2019 ExAC will open on June 3rd and close July 12th, 2019 at noon. Full details can be found on the **ExAC website**.

Read about 'Moonlighting' and other business practices relevant to architecture and interior design on our **Practice FAQs page**.

Association Hours

Duggan House is open Monday to Friday from 8:00 AM to 4:30 PM.

Duggan house will be closed Monday, May 20 for Victoria Day and Friday, May 24 for the AGM + PD Symposium.

Connect With Us







New Webpage Explains the Licensed Interior Designer Title

"Licensed Interior Designer', 'Interior Designer' or 'Interior Decorator'. What Is the Difference?" More...

Planning and Development

Planning and development updates from Calgary and Edmonton. <u>More...</u>

The Alberta Association of Architects

If you would prefer not to receive emails from us, go here.

Please send any comments about this email to communications@aaa.ab.ca

